
 

THANK YOU all for a such a great spring season!  It was fabulous to get the kids back out on the pitch for 
Travel, Recreational and Middle School after such a rough year.  Hard to believe the season is winding down; 
but it’s time to announce the opening of Travel Team & Summer Camp Registration.   

Please note that there are NO try-outs for Travel Teams this year due to COVID restrictions.  Players will be 
placed on their teams on a first register, first serve basis. 

We are now accepting registrations for the following age groups: 

10-U players born in the following years 2012, 2013, 2014 

12-U players born in the following years 2010-2011 

14-U players born in the following years 2008-2009 

Players will register and pay once for the entire fall 2021-spring 2022 soccer year.  This way your team stays 
together!   

Please sign up before June 30th so NHYS can register teams with South Central District (SCD) for the 
Fall Season.  The cost for the entire year is $400.00-you can pay at once or via our new installment plan 
which will charge in $50.00 increments.  To Register, simply go to www.nhys.soccer then click on the 
“Register Here” tab.  You will then click on the age group pertaining to you and log in with your email 
address to proceed with typing in your player’s individual registration information.   

To pay using the installment plan method simply complete your application online and proceed to 
checkout.  When you have filled out all required information and it is time to pay click on the tab that 
says +Payment Options at check out then select the Payment Plans option.   

NHYS is proud to once again be able to provide financial aid for those families in need.  Many thanks to our 
generous individual donations and sponsors.  If you are requesting financial assistance please email 
Admin@nhys.soccer your player’s name and how much you can afford to pay for the entire year.  We will then 
review each application for award determination. 

Co-ed Summer Camp will run the week of August 23-27th at East Shore Park.  The cost of summer camp is 
$175.00 and is open to boys and girls born in 2008, 2009, 2010 and 2011. 

As with Travel, NHYS is proud to once again be able to provide financial aid to those campers in need.  Many 
thanks to our generous individual donations and sponsors.  If you are requesting financial assistance please 
email Admin@nhys.soccer your player’s name and how much you can afford to pay for camp.  We will then 
review each application for award determination. 

Stay tuned for more exciting summer programming being offered in partnerships with the City of New Haven!   

NHYSoccer Board of Directors 

http://www.nhys.soccer/
mailto:Admin@nhys.soccer
mailto:Admin@nhys.soccer

